
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Fair 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

To raise funds for our school, we are going to be holding our annual summer fair on Friday 13th 
June at school from 4pm. The theme this year will be ‘The community’. 

As part of the fundraising for this, we will be holding a raffle with lots of prizes to be won including 
cash prizes! 

The draw will take place at the end of the summer fair. Tickets are 50p each and will be sent out 
with your child this week. 

Your child will be bringing home 2 books of raffle tickets for you to purchase. If you would like to 
buy some, you keep the large section of the ticket, complete your details on the smaller section of 
the ticket and return that and your money to the school office.  

You must return tickets by Thursday 12th June to the school office but tickets will still be available 
to purchase at the summer fair.  

If you do not wish to purchase the tickets, please return them to the school office. Additional 
tickets can also be purchased from the school office. 

If you have any raffle prizes you would like to donate to us, please take them to the school office. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Lamb 

 

 


